
MINUTES

OF THE

SCHOOL BOARD OF DISTRICT NO. 40,

YAMHILL COUNTY

McMINNVILLE, OREGON

The Board of Directors of the McMinnville School District met in Special Business

Session on March 29, 2021 virtually via zoom.  Chairperson Larry Vollmer called the

meeting to order at 7:30 p.m.  Roll call indicated the following:

BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT:

Mr. Larry Vollmer

Dr. Paul Haddeland

Mrs. Barbara Carter

Ms. Janis Braich

Mr. Gerardo Partida

Mr. Carson Benner

Ms. Yanira Vera

BOARD MEMBERS ABSENT:

AUDIENCE:  See attached list.

PRESS: Starla Pointer

The Board met in a special business session to announce the results of the

Superintendent search. They voted to appoint Debbie Brockett as the new

Superintendent for McMinnville School District.

On motion by Carson Benner, seconded by Gerardo Partida,the vote to appoint Debbie

Brockett to the position of Superintendent for the McMinnville School District beginning

July 1, 2021 was unanimously approved.

The Board introduced Debbie Brockett as the new Superintendent for McMinnville

School District beginning July 1, 2021. Debbie thanked the board of Directors for this

great honor to be the next Superintendent for the McMinnville School District.

Hank Harris said it’s exciting to get to this day and complete the search for a

Superintendent for the McMinnville School District.

Director’s comments were given.

Janis said welcome to Debbie Brockett. The selection process was arduous and

emotional, and she thanked her fellow board members for working with each other and

coming together to find the best Superintendent for the District.

Carson welcomed Debbie to the McMinnville School District.

Yanira welcomed Debbie to the McMinnville School District. She said it was a very

interesting process.



Dr. Haddeland thanked Hank who he said really helped the Board with this process. He

thanked the community members for helping with this Superintendent search. He also

thanked Larry for putting in so much time.

Gerardo thanked Larry and Hank for all of their hard work. He thanked Debbie for

being part of this community.

Barbara thanked Hank for helping the Board with the process.

Debbie said she is looking forward to getting to Oregon.

Larry thanked Hank for his help. He also thanked Michelle Rettke, Steffanie Frost,

Cathy Willoughby, Melanie Martinoff, the community, the Board and Debbie Brockett

for their hard work.

The Special Business session was adjourned at 7:45 p.m.
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